
 

BAY POINTE VILLAS CONDOMINIUM ASSOCIATION, INC. 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Residents, 
  
The County is hosting a public meeting about their plans for the Baypointe property.  It will be held 
on Tuesday, March 21, at the Seminole Middle School.  The meeting will be from 6 - 7:30pm with 
the presentation beginning at 6:15.  We encourage everyone to attend to learn more about the 
project.  It is important for the County to see that the residents care about what it does on the property 
- the more people who show, the stronger that message will be received! 
  
In order to ensure that the key issues particularly of Tamarac, Harbor Greens and Yacht Club Estates 
residents are raised and hopefully addressed at the meeting, we are requesting that you respond to 
this email (or speak to one of us) by March 12th to share any questions and concerns which you 
may have.  We'll consolidate any common interests and develop a set of appropriate 
questions/discussion points to be raised at the meeting.  Our hope is that this will produce a better 
outcome in terms of the information provided by County staff and consultants during the Q&A. 
  
We appreciate your interest and support! 
  
Hope to see your questions coming in soon and you in person at the meeting on the 21st! 
  
Warm regards, 
  
Kate LaVanche (Tamarac) 
  
Mark Mallin (Tamarac) 
  
Linda McDowell (Harbor Greens) 
  
Chris Deutsch (Harbor Greens) 
  
  
Jeff Allen (Imperial Point) 
 


